



July 07, 2021

The General Manager Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited Stock Exchange Building Stock Exchange Road Karachi.

Subject:

ANNUAL BUDGET OF THE COMPANY FOR THE YEAR 2022

We have to inform you that the Board of Directors of our company in their meeting held on July 07, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. at Karachi has approved Annual Budget of the Company for the year 2022.

You may please inform the TRE Certificate Holders of the Exchange accordingly.

Yours Sincerely, For Ghandhara Industries Limited

Talha Ahmed Zaidi

Company Secretary

Tel: (+92-21) 38709000, 32560083-86 Fax: (+92-21) 32560090, 32564458

Email: info@gil.com.pk Web: http://www.gil.com.pk